Brett Klein

From: Frosty Cauldron

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 2:33 PM

To: Brett Klein
Subject: Letter of Appeal

February 26 2025

To: Town Clerk Brett Klein, and Members of Town Hall,

This is my formal Letter of Appeal to the Town of Jerome, for the Suspension of my Business License of the Frosty Cauldron LLC. With this letter I hope to regain the privilege to work inside of town limits as a creator of magical beverages in the Frosty Cauldron Gypsy Wagon.

I have never purposely or knowingly broke any rules of the Town of Jerome. Honestly, I was simply doing what I thought I should be doing at all times. With the exception of the one or two isolated events, after Officer Will Blodgett spoke with me about not leaving the Wagon overnight. What happened in this instance was that Wagon was trapped in it's parking space, by a car in the next or second to next parking space, making it impossible to hitch the wagon and take it back home for the night. I texted Mr Blodgett when this happened to explain why the Wagon had spent the night. Also, it caused me a lot of stress knowing that I was breaking the rules, but being unable to do anything about it. It was by no means done intentionally.

I believed that all of my paperwork was delivered to everyone who needed it, and was fully visible in the screenshots provided. I apologize that it wasn't. I am, and have been practicing legally, and was not intentionally not providing fully visible paperwork to everyone involved.

At this point, I do believe that Kristen Muenz has all forms of paperwork that is needed at this time. I will provide more paperwork when it is asked of me. I am hopeful that my email address of

s used either in conjunction with com, or on its own to avoid further miscommunication. Also, i am most easily reached by my texting my phone numbe if I have not responded in a swift manner to an emeil. I am always willing to communicate, but not technogically sharp, or active.

I am told as of today that I can park the Frosty Cauldron in one of the spaces on First Avenue. This is my intention for this interim time of processing the Appeal, unless I am told otherwise.

I do apologize for causing any distress among the members of Town Hall in regards to this. I love Jerome and do not want to be a point of any negativity for the Town or it's members.

I have never formally written an appeal before. From my research, I believe I am presenting the information that you would be looking for in an Appeal. If I am incorrect, and there is something more you need from me, it would be appreciated if I was made aware of that, so that I could create an Addendum.

Also, I would like to add that I am a reasonable person, and there are other towns within close proximity that I can operate the Frosty Cauldron from. If it is found by the Members of the Town of Jerome that

there isn't a place in town for my operation. I can receive that information and respond appropriately. Of course it would be disappointing. because it was the Spirit of Jerome that built the Frosty Cauldron. However, it would be appreciated if I was still able to perhaps bring it up for special events, and also be able to continue working in Jerome until i am able to put other plans into place, which would probably take until the end of March.

Thank you for your time,

Danielle Books Frosty Cauldron, LLC